Sexual Assault and Sexual Harassment (SASH) Accountability
CY 2022 Year to Date 30 June 2022
The OHCS DAO 202-955 Program Management Office (PMO) has been contacted 6 times with allegations of SASH against Subjects in the NOAA Workplace in CY 2022.
· 4 of these contacts resulted in formal inquiries (fact-finding) and reports.
· 2 did not require an inquiry since the facts of the case were established.
The Outcomes:
· 2 Subjects received formal counseling and training.
· 1 Case resulted in training for all of the contractor’s employees to take SASH Prevention, Non-Discrimination and Anti-Harassment training.
· 1 Case resulted in removal of contractor and contractor training.
· 1 Inquiry resulted in no action as the allegation was not substantiated.
· 1 recent Inquiry is in the disciplinary process.
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